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DOWNSELL PRIMARY SCHOOL  
2 7 T H  J A N U A R Y  2 0 1 7   N E W S L E T T E R    1 8  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are trying to promote healthy lifestyles within our school and in our community. Parents and        
children have expressed concerns about people smoking outside the school gates. Whilst we cannot   
enforce it, we would like to politely ask our parents/carers not to smoke outside the school gates,       
especially when children are around. Thank you for your support. 

Safer Internet Day  

February 7th 2017 is Safer Internet Day, a day that is very important to our school and pupils.             

Safer Internet Day is coordinated by the Insafe network and is celebrated every year across Europe,   

and in other countries worldwide.                                                                                                                                     

Our school is participating alongside hundreds of other schools across the UK and students will be   

learning about how to use the internet safely and positively.                                                                                

We believe that internet safety education is a crucial element of the curriculum and an essential part   

of young people’s development.  

Please check out our school website for more information. 

The funeral of                       
Steve Browne                    

will be held on 10th Feb    
at Dominion Centre, 9 The 

Broadway, High Road 
Wood Green, N22 6DS. 

Please be seated by 
10:30. 

As a school we are constantly reviewing our safeguarding                  

procedures to ensure all our children are safe. We have introduced 

a new system of releasing children from classrooms after school to 

ensure that every child goes home with the correct adult. I am   

certain you will appreciate that the safety and well being of all our 

children is paramount and by following this system it will allow for 

children to be sent out of the building only when their parents/

carers are seen.  

Mr Chetty 

Thank you to all parents/carers who attended the consultation process for our school        
behaviour policy. Should you require any information, please look on our website/talk to   
Ms Jean or Mr Chetty. 

Congratulation to 

Brazil class for 

100% attendance 

last week 



It is always pleasing to watch children stand in assembly and receive praise for their        

achievements at school.  I have many happy children talking about how pleased their parents/

carers are when the postcards are delivered by the postman.  This weeks winners are:  

Class  BRAVO CARDS ACHIEVEMENT CARDS GOLDEN AWARDS 

Italy Kemar Kaiden  Basma 

Scotland Abdul Heena Ana-Maria, Jaseena 

Greece Iman Ehan, Ammar  Rebecca 

 Jamaica Alex, Doshika Damian, Haajra  Marcus 

India Greta Mykolas  Inaaya 

Morocco      Ehsanullah 

Kosovo Moinuddin Yara   

Brazil Ibrahim     

New Zealand Sara Greta   

Gibraltar Attal, Laaibah, Tristin, 
Karo, Imade, Rayane 

Imade, Gabriella   

Ireland Lahima   Sarah 

Norway Ben, Mackela, Hanina Mikey, Riley   

UAE Umar, Manal 
Haseeb 

Ubaidullah   

Pakistan Jafnah Sakina   

France Vithusika Max  Rayyan 

Malaysia Zayia, Hamid 
Daniela, Michelle 

Shaun  Hamid 

Egypt Oluwatosin Jahnae   

USA Berk, Praise Jawad, Aya  Harvey 

China Ali, Aaliyah, Fatima Angel   

South Africa Maya, Aaliyah Leonard-Valentin   

Spain Havin Amna  Haroon 

Do you like to sing? 

Would you like to sing your favourite songs with your friends? 

If so, come and join Choir Club, for Years 3 – 6 

 

    Every Thursday 3:30-4:30pm in the music room with Mr Carter.  

Dates for the diary: 
  

Breakfast club   Every morning from 7:30 

  

EYFS Stay & Play  Tue 31st Jan & Thu 2nd Feb 

9-10 am 

   

ESOL course  Thu 2nd Feb  1:30 pm 

 

Parents Consultation - New Zealand 

Tue 7th & Wed 8th Feb 2017 


